
 

September 3, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent: 

As a parent of a child in a Title I school, you are allowed to request information about your child's 

teacher. 

 

 

The following information may be requested: 

• College or university degrees earned; 

• Maryland certification information, including the certificate type and specific 
certification areas;  

• Qualifications of a paraprofessional, if your child is being served by one. 

 

Should you wish to make a request for any of the above information about your child's teacher, please 

make your request in writing to the school principal. The principal will provide the information to 

you in a timely manner, generally within thirty (30) business days. 

Harford County Public Schools is committed to providing your child with a quality instructor in a 

positive learning environment. To achieve this goal, we employ teachers and paraprofessionals with 

diverse backgrounds and experiences. New teachers in Harford County Public Schools possess a 

bachelor's degree, receive mentoring, and have a plan for attaining professional Maryland 

certification, if they are not already fully certified. 

Thank you for supporting your child's education and the Harford County Public Schools. Your 

interest, participation and support are essential to your child's achievement and the success of the 

school system. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Sean W. Bulson 

Superintendent of Schools 


